
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Pursuant to M.G.L. c. 6D, § 8, the Health Policy Commission, in collaboration with the Office of the 

Attorney General and the Center for Health Information and Analysis, will hold a public hearing on 

health care cost trends.  The hearing will examine health care provider, provider organization and 

private and public health care payer costs, prices and cost trends, with particular attention to factors that 

contribute to cost growth within the Commonwealth’s health care system. 

 

Scheduled hearing dates and location: 

 

Monday, October 17, 2016, 9:00 AM 

Tuesday, October 18, 2016, 9:00 AM 

Suffolk University Law School 

First Floor Function Room 

120 Tremont Street, Boston, MA 02108 

 

Time-permitting, the HPC will accept oral testimony from members of the public beginning at 4:00 PM 

on Tuesday, October 18.  Any person who wishes to testify may sign up on a first-come, first-served 

basis when the hearing commences on October 17. 

 

Members of the public may also submit written testimony.  Written comments will be accepted until 

October 21, 2016 and should be submitted electronically to HPC-Testimony@state.ma.us, or, if 

comments cannot be submitted electronically, sent by mail, post-marked no later than October 21, 2016, 

to the Health Policy Commission, 50 Milk Street, 8th floor, Boston, MA 02109, attention Lois H. 

Johnson. 

 

Please note that all written and oral testimony provided by witnesses or the public may be posted on the 

HPC’s website: www.mass.gov/hpc.   

 

The HPC encourages all interested parties to attend the hearing.  For driving and public transportation 

directions, please visit: http://www.suffolk.edu/law/explore/6629.php.  Suffolk University Law School is 

located diagonally across from the Park Street MBTA station (Red and Green lines).  Parking is not 

available at the law school but information about nearby garages is listed at the link provided. 

 

If you require disability-related accommodations for this hearing, please contact Kelly Mercer at (617) 

979-1420 or by email Kelly.A.Mercer@state.ma.us a minimum of two (2) weeks prior to the hearing so 

that we can accommodate your request. 

 

For more information, including details about the agenda, expert and market participant panelists, 

testimony and presentations, please check the Annual Cost Trends Hearing section of the HPC’s 

website, www.mass.gov/hpc. Materials will be posted regularly as the hearing dates approach.  
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